
 

 

Thessaloniki 14 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Professor Papadopoulos, 

 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our honour and privilege to invite you to participate in the 16th 

European Congress of Paediatric and Adolescent Gynaecology, which will be held on June 5th to 8th 2024 

at the Hyatt Regency Hotel, in Thessaloniki, Greece. 

 

 

Your expertise and contribution in the field of Plastic Surgery is unparalleled and we would highly appreciate if 

you could deliver the following speech «RECONSTRUCTIVE SURGERY FOR TRANSGENDERS/ SEX 

TRANSITION» which will be held on Friday 7 June 2024, at 17.30-19.30 session and will last 20 minutes. 

Additionally, we kindly request you to provide us with your academic title/ affiliation as you would like it to 

appear in the Scientific Program. 

 

 

Our meeting secretariat remains at your disposal for any further information or clarification you may require. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

President of the Congress 

 

      Anastasia Vatopoulou 
Ast.Professor. 

Obstetrician Gynaecologist 
University of Ioannina, Greece 
Secretary General of EURΑPAG 

 

 


